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To: NEPOOL Markets Committee 

From: Allison DiGrande, Chris Hamlen 

Date:   August 27, 2019 

Subject: FCM Fuel-Security Reliability Review Refinement 

 

The ISO is requesting a vote on revisions to Market Rule 1 striking a provision that could extend a 
resource’s retirement beyond the two-year fuel-security retention period. The change will better align the 
fuel-security retention rules with the ISO’s goal for reliability concerns to be addressed through 
competitive solutions, as it will appropriately limit the time and scope of resources retained for fuel 
security.  

The ISO is requesting that the change become effective prior to the issuance of the Order 1000 RFP, which 
is targeted for December of 2019. 

The package of changes that the committee is being asked to consider were presented at the meeting 
dates listed below: 

• July 30, 2019, agenda item 3: https://www.iso-ne.com/static-
assets/documents/2019/07/a3_presentation_fcm_fuel_security_reliability_reviews.pptx   

• August 13-15, 2019, agenda item 4: https://www.iso-ne.com/static-
assets/documents/2019/08/a4_iso_presentation_fcm_fuel_security_reliability_reviews.pptx  
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